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The season of Lent is a time when we go on a devotional pilgrimage to reflect and prepare
for the Joyful Feast of the Savior’s Resurrection.

As an opportunity to observe this year’s Holy Week, the University will observe an Easter
break from school and work, beginru'ng on Holy Monday, 15 April 2019, until Easter
Monday, 22 April 2019. This will allow the whole Thomasian commuru'ty to properly
celebrate Christ’s passion in prayer and sacrlf'ice, personal reconciliation and repentance.

Resumption of classes and office operations will be on Easter Tuesday, 23 April 2019.

Let us take full advantage of this time of the year for a meaningful and holy commemoration
of Lent.
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